
Friday 12th March 2021 

Highlights from the Executive Head’s desk… 

My highlight of the week, naturally, is seeing all the children back at school. It 

was so lovely to see all our families. The school is once again full of chatter 

and laughter. At the start of the week we had our butterflies and hearts in the 

trees but the windy weather has blown some away. Another highlight has 

been seeing a row of very realistic parrots on the washing line in Year 2. How 

fabulous they look? Mrs Withers tells me they are not finished yet but they 

already look brilliant and I can't wait to see the finished product. The children 

have been very busy this week across the school completing assessments 

and demonstrating how much they have remembered particularly with their 

reading skills, mathematical knowledge and writing ability. They have all    

settled really well and we are looking forward to the sunshine and being able 

to get out and about soon. Coming next week is Shakespeare week and we 

have lots of plans to watch live plays as part of the festival, creating a trail of 

Shakespeare quotes and artwork and finding out so much more about our 

wonderful local playwright.   

On 8th March our school returned to something resembling  

normality - to mark the occasion, each child decorated a heart 

or butterfly and we hung them from the trees and fences and 

around the building. 

Did you know that 14th March is    
National Pi day? And we don't mean 
'apple pie' or 'meat pie!'  

Pi Day has become an annual            
celebration of the mathematical       
constant pi (π), founded by physicist 
Larry Shaw.  

The day also 
happens to be 
Albert Einstein's 
birthday.  

 

 

Positive Parenting Programme (Triple P) 

Positive Parenting Programme (Triple P) is an 

online programme for parents of children and 

young people. There are two programmes, 

one for toddler to pre-teen and the other for 

teens. 

This programme is offered free to               

Warwickshire parents. For more information 

and to get your free booking code please   

contact the Family Information Service on 

01926 742274 or fis@warwickshire.gov.uk 

REMEMBER: 

If your child has a packed lunch 

please ensure this is healthy with 

no chocolate, no crisps, no nuts 

and no fizzy drinks. 

15th-19th March - Shakespeare 

Week 

Friday 19th March - Red Nose Day 

If you need to contact the school 

please email the school office and 

not the teacher’s email address in 

case it is not picked up. 

The school calendar is also       

available on the school website. 

 

 


